
The mission of the Wappingers Central School District is to empower all of our students with the competencies and confidence to challenge themselves, to pursue their 

passions, and to realize their potential while growing as responsible members of their community. 

 

 

 

 
      NEW MORNING DROP- OFF AREA 

 
August 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

Welcome to the new school year! We have a new drop-off area that will allow parents/guardians to drop off their 

children away from morning school bus traffic.  

Parents/guardians that choose to drive their children to school may drop them off each morning behind the 

school.  Staff supervision will be provided between 8:20-8:35 a.m. Please do not drop off your child earlier than 

8:25 a.m. 

 Vehicles must enter the drop-off area by proceeding up the side driveway leading to the back of the 

school.  This entrance is immediately on your left as you enter Myers. 
 

 Myers staff will be outside to direct those vehicles to the new loop behind the school. 

 

 Children must exit vehicles on the passenger side to avoid stepping out into traffic. They should only be 

exiting vehicles at the drop-off point. It is a safety hazard for students to get out of vehicles in other 

areas.  
 

 Children will enter the building through the rear entrance of the school. Myers staff will also be on duty at 

this door. 

 

 Drivers will be asked to pull their vehicles forward to allow more than one vehicle at a time access to the 

drop-off point. 

 If parents/guardians need to accompany their child into the school, they must park their vehicles in the 

side parking lot. Then they must walk with their child to go through the main entrance of the school.     
No parents/guardians will be allowed to enter the building at the drop-off area.  

 The side parking is now reserved for parking only, and may not be used as a drop-off 

location.  Student drop-off will only be allowed at the supervised area in the back of the school. 

 The afternoon pick-up procedure has not changed. However, we strongly encourage parents/guardians to 

park their vehicles in the side parking area. It is unsafe to cross the main parking lot while the buses are 

arriving and parking in their stalls. Our bus drivers appreciate your cooperation with this request! 

The aim of this new drop-off area, developed with the WCSD Transportation and Facilities Departments, is to 

improve both student safety and traffic flow in and out of Myers.  

As always, safety is our top priority.  Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Sydnie Goldstein, Principal 
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